
What To Expect When 
You Visit Our Office
First and foremost the health and safety of our patients and 
staff is our first priority. 
With that, comes some new changes and guidelines we ask you to 
please follow:

Everyone over the age of 2 entering the office must wear a mask. 
We are screening each patient and staff with a temperature check 
and a screening questionnaire. 

We have a hand sanitizing station at the entrance.
We are sanitizing touched surfaces, eye glasses and equipment in 
between each patient.

We are limited the number of people allowed in the office at 
one time so we can maintain social distancing. 
Please only bring friends and family into the office with you that are 
absolutely necessary. Please do not bring children into the office 
unless they are in for eye care.

Thank you for your patience with our new protocols. Our staff will 
continue to go above and beyond so that each one of our patients 
feels comfortable during their appointment.

Sincerely,

East Fishkill Eye Care


